
VILLAGE OF ENON MINUTES 

The Village of Enon Council Members held their Regular Meeting on Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 7 p.m. 

via Teleconference. 

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet - Present   Rick Hanna – Present 

  Rilla Fogle – Present   David Babcock - Present 

  Jeremy Whitacre – Present   

Public attended via phone: Jeremy Whitacre & Wife, Kendall Rogers, Elmer Beard, Rick Hanna 

COMMUNICATIONS: 

The Mayor discussed the Financial Report. Will get minutes out to members. 

The Police Chief thanked residents for all they are doing to help out through these times. 

Rick Hanna talked about the vacant council seat and recommended Ben Beair.    

 

A motion was made by Mr. Babcock and second by Ms. Sweet to suspend rules and participate in 2020 

ODOT salt contract (Resolution 2020-02) 

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet – Yes   Rick Hanna – Yes 

  Dave Babcock – Yes   Rilla Fogle – Yes 

  Jeremy Whitacre – Yes 

A motion was made by Ms. Sweet and second by Mr. Babcock to adopt Resolution 2020-02.  

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet – Yes   Rick Hanna – Yes 

  Dave Babcock – Yes   Rilla Fogle – Yes 

  Jeremy Whitacre – Yes 

A motion was made by Mr. Babcock and second by Mrs. Fogle to have Ben Beair fill the council seat.  

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet – Yes   Rick Hanna – Yes 

  Dave Babcock – Yes   Rilla Fogle – Yes 

  Jeremy Whitacre – Yes 

A motion was made by Ms. Sweet and second by Mrs. Fogle to appoint Dave Babcock as TCC member 

replacing Mr. Beard. 

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet – Yes   Rick Hanna – Yes 

  Dave Babcock – A   Rilla Fogle – Yes 

  Jeremy Whitacre – Yes 



Additional Notes: Enon Xenia Roadwork Spring 2023 – August 2024 

 

OLD BUSINESS: None 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

COMMENTS FROM THE FLOOR: None 

 

Motion by Mrs. Sweet and second by Mrs. Fogle to adjourn the Council Meeting at 7:30 pm. 

 

 

Attested by: _______________________________  Date: _____________________ 

                        Mayor Timothy Howard 

 

Approved By: ______________________________  Date: ______________________ 

                         Rick Hanna, President of Council 

              

 


